

Bobby Moore Academy Secondary and Sixth Form School 1 Siding Street, London, E20 2AE Principal: Mr Stuart Burns

T @BMooreAcademy

E enquiries@bobbymooreacademy.co.uk www.bobbymooreacademy.co.uk

29th March 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian

We hope you have a well-deserved Easter break and look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Tuesday 17th April.

Academic Study

It is an opportunity to rest, but pupils are encouraged to keep reading and to work on Hegarty Maths. If your child does not have a reading book and/or does not go online to work on Hegarty Maths, please let us know so we can support you.

The Olympic Park

We thought it would be helpful to forewarn you of concert and athletic events that will be taking place in and around the Park between May and July. There will be instances when Marshgate Lane will be closed and we will endeavor to keep you up to date with latest information well in advance of the dates below.

Concerts

- Preparation for first concert 19th May
- First Concert 22nd May (Rolling Stones)
- 23, 25 and provisionally 29th May (Rolling Stones)
- Either the 15/16th or 16/17th June and 22nd, 23rd June (Foo Fighters)
- 26th June is end of the concert window.

Athletics

- 4th July fun run
- World athletics world cup 14th July
- Muller Games 21st & 22nd July

Follow Bobby Moore Academy on Instagram and Twitter

We always welcome you in person, over the phone or emails to school but wanted to remind you that you can also find useful information on our website www.bobbymooreacademy.co.uk

I would also encourage you to follow the school on:

- Instagram: bobbymooreacademy see photos around school and video/action shots on the 3G pitch; and
- Twitter: @BMooreAcademy



Bobby Moore Academy Secondary and Sixth Form School 1 Siding Street, London, E20 2AE Principal: Mr Stuart Burns

T @BMooreAcademy

E enquiries@bobbymooreacademy.co.uk

www.bobbymooreacademy.co.uk

Music

We are delighted to welcome Charles MacDougall, British tenor, choral animateur and vocal coach to school on Wednesday 18th April. We will be building this into a house competition involving all pupils to start the drive for an expanding music offering.

Sports Relief

Congratulation to all who took part – some great personal performances and £100 raised to help others in the toughest of circumstances.

Contact details

It is very important to update the school of any changes to phone numbers, email and postal addresses. Please email bmaenquiries@bobbymooreacademy.co.uk if you have changed any details since the start of the academic year, September 2017.

Expectations

Overall pupils have continued to arrive at school looking very smart, with the correct uniform and footwear. There have been instances where certain footwear and hairstyles have not been acceptable. To ensure those high expectations continue please click here

Shoes

A reminder for all pupils and parents that shoes must be plain flat black shoes made from polishable leather, no higher than the ankle. There are some smart varieties of Kickers which conform to these requirements. Trainers or boots may not be worn.

Uniform and PE kit

Please can all uniform, especially PE kit, be named as appropriate. We have a large quantity of items that are unnamed in lost property.

School Nurse

We now have a dedicated school nurse that will be in school on certain dates, yet to be confirmed. If you have any medical or personal concerns please do contact the office, 0203 146 8000) so that they can arrange a phone call or meeting.



Bobby Moore Academy Secondary and Sixth Form School 1 Siding Street, London, E20 2AE Principal: Mr Stuart Burns

T @BMooreAcademy

E enquiries@bobbymooreacademy.co.uk

www.bobbymooreacademy.co.uk

PS Engage

This *free* app will help improve communications and update everyone with important school information. It takes a few moments to download the app.

The MyEd app is available for both Apple iOS and Android devices and can be found:

- Step1 GotoyourAppStore
- Step 2 Search for My Ed
- Step 3 Download the Free app

Once you have installed and opened MyEd, search for **Bobby Moore Academy** and follow the simple instructions to identify yourself.

We want you to feel as much a part of their education as possible and with the increased use of smart phone technology we want to make best use of it.

The app gives you direct access to your child's attendance, timetable, absence records and much more. You will also see that we update and change the information in the app as the school year moves along. You will receive a notification if we send you a message and there is no charge for the messages you send to us as long as you have the app.

Parent Pay

Please ensure your accounts are topped up. For help and support:

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/using-parentpay/help-and-support

For those that have yet to sign up to Parent Pay please do take the time to sign up. As you know we are a cashless school and your account is not only used for meals but to pay for any future trips, visits, school items (such as ties, stationery items and so on).

Stuart Burns Principal Andy Green Business Manager